
















contractor Iron Horse? Also, the table in this section that list weeds and control methods 
needs to be updated. 

31. Several times throughout the mine permit application, Wharf Resources (USA), Inc is
referred to as Coeur Wharf. Since Wharf Resources (USA), Inc. is the official applicant,
all references should be made to Wharf Resources (USA), Inc. and not Coeur Wharf.

Please note that the information requested in the July 13, 2022 letter and the information requested 
in this letter must be filed with the Lawrence County Register of Deeds office with the original 
mine permit application which is already on file for public review. Proof of filing, such as a letter 
from the register of deeds office, is required to be submitted. Also, this information should be sent 
to the review agencies which received a copy of the mine permit application. 

The department is continuing to review the application and associated appendices and will 

provide additional comments to Wharf as they are developed. 

If you have questions on the contents of this letter, please feel free to contact Eric Holm or 

myself at (605) 773-4201. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Hudson 

Engineering Manager I 

Minerals and Mining Program 

Phone: (605) 773-4201 

Fax. (605) 773-5286 

Email: roberta.hudson@state.sd.us 
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